
Craver, Patti

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Egan, Joseph ieganl@entergy.com] \ ( i/t
Thursday, May 17, 2012 9:41 AM J
Balsam, Briana
RE: Pilgrim

Thanks Briana. Jay Scheffer had also heard from Mark Murray-Brown that it was nearing completion. Good
news!

From: Balsam, Briana [mailto:Briana.Balsam(anrc.gov] i t-
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 9:25 AM
To: Susco, Jeremy; Uttal, Susan; Smith, Maxwell; Lindell, Joseph; Egan, Joseph
Subject: FW: Pilgrim

FYI

From: Julie Crocker [mailto:julie.crockerCnoaa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 9:01 AM
To: Balsam, Briana; Logan, Dennis
Subject: Pilgrim

I think we will have the signed consultation letter to you tomorrow (PDF by e-mail). I should know for sure
later today.

Julie

Julie Crocker
Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930
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